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From: Don Weiden 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 5:20 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Stop Funding the Delta Tunnel

CAUTION – This email came from outside of Zone 7 Water Agency. Do not open attachments or click on links in suspicious 
emails. 

Quit wasting your ratepayers' money. Stop Funding the Delta Tunnel. Support local and regional 
solutions to our water supply issues.  

The estimated costs for the Tunnel is already too much for the benefits ratepayers will receive and like 
most mega projects is expected to increase significantly (60% - 80%) before the project design is 
complete. Do not get drawn into a "High Speed Rail" type project where costs have skyrocketed, delivery 
is delayed (years if not a decade) and the product is less than promised. 

Don Weiden 
Los Altos, CA 


